DISTRICT OF
VANCOUVER

Your Community, Your Budget
Opportunity for Input

Join us at Council’s April 4 meeting to

provide feedback on our Draft Financial Plan.

The District’s Draft 2016 - 2020 Financial Plan contains our proposed operating and
capital budget, highlights of our work program, and the proposed tax increase for 2016.

Core services, such as public safety, transportation and recreation, and large investments in
new infrastructure and renewal of the existing built environment are primarily funded by your
tax dollars. The District strives to allocate its limited funds to the highest service and
infrastructure priorities and that’s where your feedback plays a critical role.

Take part — here’s how!

* Review the draft budget (available online and in hard copy at District Hall or any District Library)
¢ Attend one of the budget meetings

* Provide your input at Council’s April 4 meeting (7pm)

* Contact us directly

Visit dnv.org/budget to review the draft budget, schedule of meetings and input opportunities.

Comments are being collected until March 29, 2016 at:
Email: budget@dnv.org ¢ Phone: 604-990-2302
Wirite: Rick Danyluk, Manager, Financial Planning, 355 West Queens Road North Vancouver, BC V7N 4N5

dnv.org/budget




